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22 October 18

H.E Anténio Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

[ am pleased to confirm that Golden Swan supports the ten principles of the UN Global
compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this
commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles
appropriately and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the
general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following
ways: conduct the hazardous waste awareness programmes and upgrade the platforms of
effective waste management across the parts of Western Africa by means of ‘4Rs’ concept.
Keeping an eye on to a way of sustainable development for the betterment of our planet.
Acting as a sponsor and participant in the social causes for the humanitarianism. Stimulating
the harmony for peace across the society and enhance the effective accountability in the
waste management. Promoting the environmental and social causes across the western
Africa.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the
submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization
efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global
Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report
on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter
according to the Global Compact COE policy.

We also assure to get involved in the environmental initiatives and social causes within our
* sphere of influence, organizing by the UN Global Compact.

Sincerely,

-
o

RAKESH. H. DUDHAT
CHAIRMAN & MANAGING DIRECTOR, GOLDEN SWAN



